COUNTY

PHOTOS

Scoil Bhride Mionloch

Dear Parent / Guardian

We shall be attending your school to take the children’s photographs on:

22 September 2020

A proof of each photograph taken will be sent home for you to view.

Full details on prices and how to purchase will be included with the proof photographs,
there is no money to be paid up front and no obligation to buy the photographs once they
are taken.

We would encourage each family to have a photograph taken.

Please be aware that we are taking extra precautions this year in relation to the COVID-19
virus because the safety of your children, their teachers and our employees are our number
one priority. These new processes follow the guidelines and recommendations of the HSE
and WHO.

TRAINING: Our photography team have undergone extensive training in preparation for
our new procedures.

SIGNAGE: Our photographers will display a pull up banner at the entrance to hall/room
where photographs are being taken informing students of our new photo procedure.

PPE: Face masks, shields, anti-bacterial & viral wipes, and hand sanitiser are provided for
photographers with attention being paid to wiping equipment including light and backdrop
stands before use.

SOCIAL DISTANCING: Photographers will follow new posing and social distancing
requirements to ensure a safe and comfortable picture day.

SANITISATION: Props, surfaces, and equipment will be disinfected throughout the day.

County Photos would like to thank you in anticipation for your kind support and remind you
that in supporting us as a local and Irish enterprise you are helping to maintain local Irish
jobs.

For more information please visit our website countyphotos.ie




